Getting things done — Victoria Park
#dundeewestend

Recently, residents have asked me when the hedging at Victoria Park will be
trimmed.

I took this up with the City Council and the Environmental Management Area
Officer has advised :

“. the hedge cutting with tractor mounted flail has commenced and is working
its way across town east to west and this hedge is programmed in to be done
and should be done in the next few weeks.

As you will be aware we have not been able to carry out our normal program of
works at the usual time of year due to the covid-19 situation and most works
have been set back by about a month.”

However, I am pleased to advise that the trimming has now been carried out
and residents have remarked what a neat job it is too.
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